
To Whom it may concern 

My wife and I live in Bungendore and have long held an interest in environmental matters relevant 

to this part of New South Wales. We have monitored the progress of Veolia in progressing its 

proposal to establish an incinerator near Tarago and have been interested in the case it has 

published to safeguard the surrounding environment, particularly rural and rural residential 

areas  downwind. We have read most of the publicly available documentation for the proposal but 

have reservations over the claim by Veolia to the environmental safeguards from material 

emanating from the incinerator. Consequently, we do not find Veolia’s arguments convincing and 

cannot support their proposal. 

  Yours sincerely, 

 &  

 

M:  

E:  

 




